
Harris Avenue Shipyard   

Publication Number: 15-09-334  1 03-2015 

Toxics Cleanup Program 

Public 
Comment Period 

March 9 – April 7, 2015 
 

Public Meeting 
March 26, 2015, 6-8PM 

Technology Development Center 
Douglas G. Smith Conference 

Room 
1000 F St., Bellingham WA 

 
Send comments/questions to: 
John Guenther, LHG – Site Manager 
WA Department of Ecology  
1440 10th Street, Suite 102 
Bellingham, WA 98225 
Phone: (360) 715-5213 
Email:  john.guenther@ecy.wa.gov 
 
Review documents at: 
Bellingham – Ecology Office 
1440 10th St., Suite 102 
Bellingham, WA 
By appointment. Call Linsay Albin at 
360-715-5200. 
Bellingham Public Library 
210 Central Ave. 
Bellingham, WA 
Phone: 360-778-7323 
Bellevue – Ecology Office 
3190 160th Ave. SE 
Bellevue, WA 
By appointment; call: 425-649-7190 
 
Ecology’s Harris Avenue  web page: 
www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/tcp/sites 
Search Site Name: Harris Avenue 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Public meeting announced to 
present site cleanup plan 
The Department of Ecology invites you to attend a meeting on 
March 26, 2015 about the proposed cleanup of a portion of the 
Harris Avenue Shipyard contaminated site.  The cleanup plan 
and related documents are currently available for public review 
and comment from March 9 to April 7, 2015.  
 
Ecology has received a number of comments requesting a public meeting, so we are scheduling this 
meeting to present the proposed cleanup and address any questions you might have.  You will be able to 
submit written comments at the meeting, or at any time following the meeting until April 7. 
  
You may have already received a fact sheet with information regarding the proposed cleanup.  If you did 
not receive a fact sheet, or want more information, please visit Ecology’s Harris Avenue Shipyard web 
page at:  www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/tcp/sites and search site name “Harris Avenue.” 
 
Meeting information is listed in the box at the top right of this page.  For questions or comments 
regarding the site, please contact John Guenther at 360-715-5213, or john.guenther@ecy.wa.gov  

March 2015 

http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/tcp/sites
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/tcp/sites
mailto:john.guenther@ecy.wa.gov


 

 

Please recycle. 

 

 

 
 
3190 160th Avenue SE 
Bellevue, WA  98008-5452 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

Harris Avenue Shipyard Cleanup Site 
Bellingham, WA 

The Department of Ecology invites you to attend a public meeting 
on March 26, 2015 from 6-8pm at the Technology Development 
Center in Bellingham about the proposed cleanup at the Harris 
Avenue Shipyard cleanup site.  The cleanup plan for the site will 
be presented and you will be able to submit comments at the 
meeting or during the current comment period from March 9 to 
April 7, 2015.  See the box on page 1 for details. 
 
Información en español: 
El Departamento de Ecología les invita a asistir a una reunión 
pública acerca de la limpieza propuesta pare el Astillero de la 
Avenida Harris (Harris Avenue Shipyard) a llevarse a cabo el día 
26 de marzo del 2015, de 6 de la tarde a 8 de la noche en el Centro 
de Tecnología y Desarrollo (Technology Development Center) en 
Bellingham.  Durante la reunión se presentará el plan de limpieza 
para el sitio y usted podrá someter sus comentarios en la reunión 
o durante el periodo de comentarios que comenzó el 9 de marzo y 
termina el 7 de abril del 2015. Para más detalles, refiérase a la 
primera página. 

 
 
Scan this QR Code with your 
smartphone to visit Ecology’s 
website for more information!  
Or: 
www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/tcp 
Search Site Name: Harris Avenue 

http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/tcp
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